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Please deny cruise ships the allowance for further dumping of toxic waste. In high traffic inlets like
Puget Sound, the build up of scrubber dumping is compounding and has serious implications on
endangered species like killer whales. Our seas and sea animals need to be saved from further
destroyment. Presently, we have reached a critical impasse in which further destruction of the
ocean, fish or sea mammals will not be recoverable. Please consider the fact that capitalism does
not mean we should value money, goods, and trade over the future of our seas and it's inhabitants.


